
TREASURER’S	REPORT	 	 AWSC	MEETING	 	 	 AUGUST	20,	2016	
	
Hello,	NYN!	
	
Since	the	last	AWSC	meeting	at	Spring	Assembly	in	Albany,	I	have	been	quite	
busy!!	
	
I	have	continued	to	write	my	article	for	the	Northern	Hi	Lights	newsletter,	which	
includes	every	donation	received,	every	expense	paid,	current	balances	of	all	
accounts,	as	well	as	commenting	on	the	Topic	of	the	Month.		I	just	love	July	and	
January,	when	I	have	a	break	with	the	combined	editions	of	the	newsletter!		(I’ll	
bet	I’m	not	the	only	one,	either!!)	
	
I	have	had	numerous	communications,	as	well	as	attending	meetings,	with	the	
Finance	Committee.		I	have	had	a	summer	filled	with	research	in	trying	to	answer	
some	questions	the	Finance	Committee	has	encountered.	
	
I	have	worked	closely	with	Leslie	to	set	up	the	new	NYNAC	account,	with	her	
stepping	up	to	take	the	position	of	NYNAC	Coordinator.		Thank	you	for	your	
willingness	to	step	up,	Leslie!!	
	
Since	I	will	be	presenting	at	the	Fall	Assembly	what	the	job	of	NYN	Treasurer	
entails,	I	have	been	trying	to	prepare	for	that.	
	
The	NYS	Fair	expenses	have	been	paid	as	they	have	come	in.		Thank	you	for	your	
promptness	in	getting	the	information	to	me	for	payment,	Ruth!		Some	of	the	
expenses	require	a	bank	check	for	payment,	which	requires	another	visit	to	the	
bank.			
	
The	following	are	the	current	balances	of	each	of	NYN’s	accounts:	
	 Regular	Checking	 	 	 $11,112.25	
	 Reserve	Checking	 	 	 $		9,215.40	
	
	 Sage	Rutty	Mutual	Fund	 	 $		2,822.49	
	



Are	there	any	questions?	
	
Thank	you	for	your	continued	financial	support	of	NYN!		And	thank	you	for	your	
confidence	in	my	serving	as	NYN	Treasurer!	
	
Hugs	in	Service,	
Linda	A		


